

Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

10161 445 8053

□ admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

11th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 Review Day

As you will be aware, your child has just completed their first set of mock examinations and is now approaching their final year at The Barlow. In order to ensure your child is fully prepared for next academic year, they will be receiving their mock examination results, followed by a 1:1 review day meeting with their Year 11 Family Tutor, on Wednesday 19th July 2023.

This meeting will provide them with an invaluable opportunity to discuss their progress to date, to recognise their achievements and successes and to discuss any concerns they may have. It is also an opportunity to discuss possible intervention and support opportunities available for your child over the coming months.

It is essential that your child works to their maximum potential in their final school year and ensures that they are up to date with their classwork, homework and coursework. We will, of course, support them with that.

If you have any concerns about your child's progress or well-being as they move into Year 11, please do not hesitate to contact either your child's subject teacher or their Head of Year Mrs. Sutton at c.sutton@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

P.Scott

Mrs Scott (Deputy Headteacher)



































